
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  TO 

CONSIDER  

THE PROPOSED 2022-2023 HARRISON 

COUNTY BUDGET AND TAX RATE 

 

 

The Commissioners Court of Harrison County, 

Texas, pursuant to Texas Local Government Code 

Section 111.067, and Tax Code Section 26 will hold a 

Public Hearing to consider adoption of the Proposed 

2022-2023 County Budget and set tax rate for fiscal 

year beginning October 1, 2022 and ending September 

30, 2023. The Public Hearing will be September 13, 

2022 at 9:00 a.m. and will be held in the Historic 

Courthouse Courtroom on the second floor of the 

Harrison County Historic Courthouse, #1 Peter 

Whetstone Square in Marshall, Texas.  

   

 The County of Harrison encourages interested 

citizens to attend and participate in such hearing. 

 

 A copy of the proposed budget may be 

examined in the County Judge’s Office, #1 Peter 

Whetstone Square, Room 314, 3rd Floor, Harrison 

County Historic Courthouse, or the County Clerk's 

Office, 1st Floor, Room 143, 200 West Houston or the 

Harrison County website: harrisoncountytexas.org 

 

Publish: August 28, 2022 

 

Chad Sims 

County Judge 


